>>evergy
January 4, 2024
Justin Thompson

602 NW Pryor Road
Lees Summit, MO

Justin,

This is to confirm that evergy has disconnected and removed the service at 515 NW Moore, Lees
Summit, MO. Please let me know if you need anything further.

Thank you,

K.
Ron DeJarnett /
GDT é

Lees Summigl ervice Center
Evergy

816-810-5234
Ron.dejarnette@evergy.com




